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Submission: "Dear IPART, as a solar panel owner I find the feed in tariff is rather low already without reducing it further. The
electricity producing infrastructure that I now have on my roof was not paid for by any third party and no power company has to
maintain it.

I think a higher reward for those who are contributing to clean energy production should be looked at, not the opposite.

Kind Regards,

M. Lowerson."





